Tibor Navracsics Member of the European Commission

> Brussels, Ares(2018)

Dear Principal,

I would like to congratulate you and your colleagues for being awarded the eTwinning School Label.

You have received this prestigious accolade because you have shown consistent and clear commitment to the true meaning of eTwinning. Under your leadership, your school has used the latest digital and creative tools to improve the educational outcomes of your students and you have engaged in fruitful cooperation with other eTwinning schools.

Moreover, this award recognises your efforts in promoting the continuous professional development of your staff so they can improve and update their skills for the benefit of the students.

Additionally, as a result of working with schools and communities across Europe, you contribute to the sense of a united European community. I would also like to congratulate you on this success.

Finally, I would urge you to act as an eTwinning role model and support other schools in their attempts to take part in this important project. By bringing young people together, enabling them to learn about each other and themselves and to experience what it feels like to be European, you and the rest of the eTwinning community are helping to build a cohesive, resilient Europe.

I would like to thank you for being part of this and congratulate you.

Yours sincerely,